
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, June 12, 2021, at 9:00 AM in Bethel Assembly of God 
Church’s fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. Present were Don Woods, Larry Surginer, Jason 
Woods, Esther Hutsell, Deanna Walter, David and Linda Carlson, and Emma Williams. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the March 13, 2021, meeting were approved as corrected following discussion and 
unanimous vote. 
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Emma 
Williams and second by Deanna Walter. 
 
Following a motion by Emma Williams and second by Esther Hutsell, CBGMA will pay $150 for 
the drawing Windy Surginer won at the 2020 convention toward his recording project that had 
been postponed due to COVID.  
 
Monthly singings at the Butter Churn Restaurant are postponed until further notice. 
 
Upcoming singings were discussed: 
 August 12, 2021, Dorothy Shipp Memorial Singing/Songwriter Showcase at Ashley Road 
Baptist Church in San Antonio. 
 August 28, 2021, Blasingame-Surginer Memorial Singing/Songwriter Showcase at 
Calvary Baptist Church in Aransas Pass. 
 September 18, 2021, Final Songwriter Showcase at First Baptist Church in Sandia. 
 July 10, 2021, Second Saturday Singing, 6:30-8:30 PM, Ashley Road Baptist Church in San 
Antonio. 
 
Nominees for the vacant board position were discussed. Following a motion by Emma Williams 
and second by Deanna Walter, Jimmy Hisel, pastor of First Baptist Church of Sandia was 
selected. 
 
The Len Hutsell Memorial Singing has been put on hold. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer following a motion by David Carlson and second by 
Emma Williams. 


